
Mission President’s Message 

Dear Elders and Sisters, 
 
We have talked a lot about consecrating our lives to missionary work.  As we strive to improve, there are so many 
good things that we can work on.  Sometimes it can be overwhelming as we try to choose what is really most 
important.  As we each become involved in heartfelt and sincere prayer, where we are accountable to Heavenly 
Father, He will help and guide us to what we need to focus on.  He will bless us with courage and strength to keep 
trying.     
 
As missionaries we must accept our duty to share the message of the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  That is why we 
have been called here.  I love this quote from President Eyring,  
 
"God is preparing people to receive your testimony of the restored truth. He requires your faith and then your 
action to share fearlessly what has become so precious to you and to those you love. 

Prepare to share by filling your mind every day with the truths of the gospel. As you keep the commandments and 
honor your covenants, you will feel the testimony of the Spirit and more of the Savior’s love for you and for those 
you meet. 

If you do your part, you will increasingly have the sweet experience of meeting people who are prepared to hear 
your testimony of the truth—offered from heart to heart, yours to theirs." 

We know that Heavenly Father and Jesus Christ love you and will bless you in your missionary work.  President 
Carter and I are so thankful for each one of you.  We pray for your individual growth, success, health, and 
happiness.  As we count our blessing this Thanksgiving we will be counting each one of you! 

Love, 

Sister Carter   

 

November 2012 

    November Birthdays    
  5 – Elder J. Peterson   

14 – Sister Kohler        

19 – Elder Mejia          

19 – Elder Steggell 

20 – Elder Ervin 

26 – Sister Reese 

October 2012 Baptisms: 

Hranush, Anna, Davit, Thilanka, Roshan, Lida, Suzanna 

“We must develop the capacity to see men not as they are at 
present but as they may become”.  
                                           -President Thomas S. Monson 


